
 

 
 

NZME FAIRFAX NZ MERGER –  
NZCC DECISION DATE 

 
 SYDNEY and AUCKLAND, 28 April 2017: NZME Limited (NZX:NZM, ASX:NZM) (“NZME”) and Fairfax Media Limited’s (ASX:FXJ) Fairfax New Zealand Limited (“Fairfax”) have received, and 
agreed to, a request for a one day extension for the New Zealand Commerce Commission (“NZCC”) final decision on the proposed merger of the two businesses to 3 May 2017.   
 
NZCC have today confirmed that the decision will be released pre-market open on Wednesday 3 May 2017. 
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